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Hope, joy, peace, love: these are the themes behind the advent candles 
we’ve lit in church over the last four Sundays. And finally on Christmas Day 
we will light the fifth candle celebrating the end of Advent. Thought to 
represent light and purity it reminds us that Jesus is the light of the world 
and if we follow Him we will have the true light of life.  
 
 
 

 
WORSHIP PLANS 
Last week the Scottish Government issued changes to coronavirus guidance and as a result our 
planned programme of worship over the next few weeks has changed. Unless there are other 
changes we intend to meet as follows:  

 

• Friday 24th December: 7pm Christmas Eve Service in church 

• Saturday 25th December: 10am Christmas Day Service in Church Hall.  

To help us prepare the church hall for this service, please book spaces for you and 

your group in advance.  You can do this by calling the Church Office on 01382 

668514 leaving us your name and how many people are planning to attend. If 

possible, please call before 5pm on 23rd December. If you don't manage to book, we 

will still let you in, unless we reach the capacity for the room. 

• Sunday 26th December: 11am Service on Zoom  

• Sunday 2nd January: 11am Service on Zoom  
Details on how to join both these services will be issued separately either in the 
email accompanying this newsletter or by post if you do not receive the newsletter 
electronically. 

 
Once again, we ask you to recognise the need for social distancing and we will ask you to wait in 
the church lobby, or just outside, until someone can show you to your seat. Please remain in your 
seat until you are asked to leave at the end of the service. Before attending our services on 
Christmas Eve or Christmas Day you are strongly advised to take a lateral flow test and please do 
not attend if you test negative or suffer Covid symptoms. For Test and Protect purposes we will 
continue to record your contact details. 
 
 
PASTORAL CARE 
We know that returning to more restrictions and uncertainty will be difficult for some people. 
Please remember that your church family are here for you. Whether it is a listening ear, or you 
need practical help due to isolating, please contact Rev Grant Maclaughlan on 07507 710 871, or 
our Session Clerk, Mike Duffy on sessionclerk@logies.org. You can also leave a message on the 
Church Office answerphone 01382 668514. 
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RETIRING OFFERING 
There will be an opportunity to donate to Bethany Christian Trust at our Christmas 
Eve and Christmas Day services. Bethany Christian Trust is a national charity 
whose mission is to relieve the suffering and meet the long term needs of 
homeless and vulnerable people in Scotland. Their vision is to work towards the 
ending homelessness in Scotland. They do this practically, one person at a time, 

one family at a time, and one community at a time. Bethany supports almost 7,000 people a year 
across Scotland including Glasgow, Edinburgh, Bathgate, Dundee, Aberdeen, Dumfries and Fife. 
 
FOR OUR YOUNG MEMBERS (AND YOUNG AT HEART) 
Over the last four weeks you had the task of reading nativity story and completing the advent 
calendar. Did you get it right?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be no Newsletter next week. Reminders or updates about services will be posted on our 
website and Facebook. Please share information with those that may not access our information 
online  
 


